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Keeping Our Students Safe 
A reminder to all parents and caregivers: due to the number of children allergic to nuts and peanuts, we ask 
you to refrain from sending nut and peanut products to school. Children’s safety is our first concern and we 
ask that all parents follow this policy. In support of this, children with peanut/nut allergies must have up to 
date medical information and 2 epipens at school, at all times. One epipen must be on your child, and the 
other will be kept in an appropriate place in the school. 
PLEASE do not send food for sharing to school – this includes birthday food. Thanks for your support. 

Gauss Math Contest 
Congratulations to our intermediate students who accepted the challenge and participated in the Gauss 
Mathematics Contest on Wednesday! Prepared by the University of Waterloo, the test consisted of twenty-
five problem-solving questions derived from the curriculum expectations for Grades 7 and 8. 

Badminton Area Champions 
We are very proud to report that our amazing badminton teams took top spot in the Area Tournament and 
are excited to be competing at the Regionals later this month. 

PanAm Activity Day 
The weather forecast called for rain on Friday, so we are looking forward to a fun-filled day of sports during 
our Pan Am Activity Day coming on Tuesday May 20th. 

Happy Victoria Day! 
Monday, May 18th is a Canadian holiday honouring Queen Victoria’s birthday. Enjoy a fantastic long weekend!  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


Carnival 

Games & 

Prizes 
 

Event Tickets  

Needed 

Barbeque 
 

Food Tickets Needed. 

Advanced Tickets ONLY. 

Cotton 

Candy  

Event Tickets 

Needed 

Vendor’s 

Marketplace 
 

Shop ‘til you drop! 

FUN  
for the  

ENTIRE 

FAMILY 

Bouncing 

Castles 
 

Event Tickets 

Needed 

Legacy Public School’s  

Fun Fair & BBQ 
Thursday June 4, 2015 

@ 4:30—7:30pm 
All proceeds go directly to Legacy Public School to benefit our students. 

Food must be pre-ordered.  

Food Tickets must be purchased by Wednesday May 20, 2015.  

Event tickets can be pre-ordered or purchased at the Fun Fair. 

Raffle 

Face 

Painting 
& Tattoos 

Giant  

Obstacle 

Courses 
 

Event Tickets  

Needed 

More information on reverse... 



 

Attention: Legacy PS Families 
parents, guardians, grandparents & high school students  

 

We need your help!! 
Our small committee needs the help of Legacy parents, 

grandparents & high school students. If you are available to 

work a shift at the Fun Fair on Thursday June 4, 2015, please 

email: legacyfair2015@gmail.com or leave a note at the 

office with your contact information. 
 

SHIFTS 
 

SET-UP   Anytime after 2:00pm – 4:30pm   

  

ACTIVITY SHIFT 4:30pm – 6:00pm  
Helping out with games, activities, etc. 

 

ACTIVITY SHIFT  6:00pm – 7:30pm  
Helping out with games, activities, etc. 

 

CLEAN-UP  7:30pm – 8:00pm  

 

 

 

please email: legacyfair2015@gmail.com 




